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On behalf of the American people, I wish to pass along my warmest regards and
congratulations to the people of Lebanon on the anniversary of your
independence on November 22.

The United States looks forward to strengthening its friendship and
cooperation with Lebanon as we work together to pursue our common goals and
advance Lebanon’s sovereignty, stability, and independence. We reaffirm our
support for Lebanese state institutions and appreciate our close partnership
in addressing shared regional challenges, particularly the fight against
terrorism.

Our enduring commitment to the Lebanese people will remain strong as Lebanon
works to fulfill the aspirations of all Lebanese for a prosperous and secure
future. Once again, please accept our best wishes to all of Lebanon on this
historic occasion.
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